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NEWS

Several members of our team have
been recognized as finalists in the
Annual Sprinter Magazine Proprint
Awards. Our standout finalists include
Kameel King, Jason Kirk, Calli McCool,
Jarrod Whyte, Lisa Crellin, and Dave
Walton. A special congratulations to
Dave, who made it into the Top 50! We
believe that our entire team shines
brightly, and we couldn't achieve our
goals without the hard work of those
behind the scenes.

In the Emerging 50 category, we are
excited to share that Ellisha Venz has
been acknowledged as one of the top
50 individuals in Australia.
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Lisa Crellin
Lisa serves as our Chief Financial Officer and has been
a valuable member of the MMT Print team for over 12
years.

Outside of her number-crunching duties, she enjoys
quality time with her son, often embarking on camping
adventures or relaxing at the beach.

Her career began as a pharmacy assistant, and she has
a passion for rock music and the 90s. Her favourite
concert to date was the Foo Fighters. If she were to win
the lottery, she would escape to the Maldives or lounge
on a yacht in the Caribbean.

“Coming together is a
beginning, staying
together is progress, and 
working together is
success.” - Henry Ford

There are a little more than five
weeks remaining until we close
for 2025. To avoid any last-
minute rush, please ensure you
place your orders in advance.

Kindly note that MMT Print will
be closed from December 24th
and will reopen on 2nd January  
2025.


